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Additional Case Information:

Site has not been used since 2019 and no current plans to stock. Movement records collected and site viewed as fallow from 

the road. To confirm with business whether to make site inactive.

BMP not checked as site not used for 5 years.

Updated 22/11/2024 - business wish to keep the site active.
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 
 

SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 
 
BUSINESS NO FB0125  DATE OF VISIT  08/10/2024 
SITE NO FS0428  SITE NAME  Loch Frisa 
CASE NO 20240386  INSPECTOR   
 
 
The above site was inspected in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 
2009.  
 
On this occasion, the site was found to be fallow. There are no plans to restock the site, therefore 
the potential to change the status to inactive was discussed with the business. However, at this time 
it has been agreed the site should remain active. 
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  
 

Signed:  Date: 22/11/2024 
     Fish Health Inspector   

 
The Fish Health Inspectorate Service Charter detailing standards of service is available on the 
Scottish Government website at Fish Health Inspectorate Service Charter - gov.scot (www.gov.scot) 
 


